
 

CENTRAL BANK of SOLOMON ISLANDS 
P.O. BOX 634, Honiara, Solomon Islands 

 

Public Notice: 03/2016 

 

Email fraud 
 

The Central bank of Solomon Islands wishes to inform all stakeholders, organizations, 

financial institutions, the private sector and the general public of an email scam that is 

purportedly sent by the Governor of Central Bank Denton Rarawa 

If you receive any email with  a Gmail address: executiveportal2@gmail.com that uses the 

Governor’s name, please do not open but delete it immediately.  It is a “phishing” email 

and you are warned against opening and/or responding to the message. 

For more information on the above Public Notice, please call 21791 or email to: 

info@cbsi.com.sb 
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